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Deputies Investigating Skeletal Remains in Lincolnville 

 
(Lincolnville, SC) On April 1, 2018, just before 4:00 p.m., Charleston County Deputies responded 

to a report of human skeletal remains found in a wooded area near the intersection of Lincolnville 

Rd. and Von Oshen Rd. in Lincolnville.  Railroad workers located the remains and notified law 

enforcement.  Detectives and the Coroner’s Office are investigating the matter. 

 

This is an active investigation. 
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